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Honorable J. Edgar Hoover

Director, Federal Bureaun of Investigation
United States Department of Justice
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Edgar:

Thenk you very much for your thoughtfulness
in sending me the information about Czechoslovekian
activity in the United States as contained in you:c
letter of 3 Deceuber.
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I bhave read it with interest and have forwarded
it to some of my specialists here on a need-to—know é M

basis.
Jacerely,
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